DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA DEPARTMENT OF BEHAVIORAL HEALTH
CONTRACTS AND PROCUREMENT SERVICES
64 NEW YORK AVE, N.E, 2ND FLOOR, WASHINGTON, DC 20002
PHONE: 202 671-3171 ¢ FAX: 202 671-3395

August 20,2014

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS:

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION
SOLICITATION NUMBER: RM-14-RFQ-257-BY4-JCC
ONLINE DATABASE SERVICES

This solicitation, which opened on Thursday, July 17, 2014 has been cancelled by the
Department of Behavioral Health which has determined that the cancellation of this Request for
Quotation is in the best interest of the Department of Behavioral Health. There shall be
notification released when these services are solicited in the future.

Please feel free to contact me at 202-671-3188 or Janet C. Concepcion, Contract Specialist, at
202-671-3180 with any questions and/or concerns that you may have regarding this subject
matter.

Sincerely,

Director, Contracts and Procurement
Agency Chief Contracting Officer



